
 
 
 
 
Some exciting news for our Wildcat families! The district will continue to offer the free meal 
benefit for all children who reside in the district boundaries through  the remainder of the school 
year! 

●​ Virtual students and non-students: At this time, we are not able to offer meal delivery. 
Families who are interested in this service will have to pick up their meals at the school 
daily, please contact Michelle at 715-787-3211 x801 to set up for meal pick up if 
interested.  

●​ For all students/residents in the district under the age of 18 this means they can 
participate in both breakfast and lunch free of charge.  

●​ Jr. and Sr. High Students, if you choose to get a 2nd entree, you will be charged 
accordingly, the cost is $1.75 

●​ Please make sure there is money in your lunch accounts for 2nd entrees and for 
students wishing to purchase just a milk. These charges still apply and will be taken off 
of their lunch account. 

●​ The district will continue to provide a sack breakfast and lunch on Tuesday for students 
to take home for their Wednesday meals. 

●​ The district will also provide two breakfast and lunch meals on Fridays to help families 
out with weekend meals. 


